From: Marcus Lanskey <mlanskey@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 5:22 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Support HB 4029

My family owns land near Bend, OR along the Dschutes River that we visit each summer. The Deschutes River
must be protected from development as more Oregonians move to Bend.

| support HB 4029 and protections for the Deschutes River and other state scenic waterways. Please balance sustainable
recreation and wildlife protection on the Deschutes River by finding an alternative route to connect trails that doesn’t
require weakening river protections. In a time when our public lands are under attack from extractive industries and the
Trump administration, Oregon should stand firm in protecting our rivers and public lands.

Sincerely,
Marcus Lanskey
Eugene, OR 97405



